## Stoneleigh Elementary School

Fax: 443-809-3601

443-809-3600

900 Pemberton Road · Baltimore, MD 21212

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

We are so excited to welcome your child to Stoneleigh Elementary School! There are health requirements that are mandated by the state of Maryland for your child to attend school. Listed below are the required documents that must be on file in the school health suite. Please obtain a copy of your child's most up to date immunizations and send that to school as soon as possible! You can submit the rest of the documentation once it is complete.

- <u>Record of Immunizations</u>: You must submit a copy of your child's most recent immunization record for them to be in school. This must be on record for them to start school. You can email it (<u>Kstelmack@bcps.org</u>, fax a copy to school: 443-809-3601, or drop off a copy to the main office).
- New Student Health History: This is a form completed only by the parent/guardian; not by the physician. Please complete and send in with your child on the first day.
- Lead Testing Certificate: This can be completed by your child's physician.
- <u>Record of Physical Examination</u>: This form has a portion for the parent/guardian to complete and a portion that must be completed by a physician. If you child has recently had a physical exam, please ask for a copy to submit to school. If their appointment is later in the year, you can submit these forms once complete.
- School Dental Health Record: If you child has recently had a dental exam, please ask
  the dentist to complete. If they have an upcoming exam, you can hold onto this form
  and submit once complete.

If your child has a medical condition or will need to take medication during the school day, please contact me at your convenience to discuss how I can support them here at school.

I look forward to working with you and your child/ren!

Sincerely,

Katie Stelmack, RN

School Nurse

Stoneleigh Elementary Health Suite: 443-809-5529

Your Stelmack, 2N